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5008-D7-7 De Havilland 82C aircraft, CF-DGG. 5008-D7-7 (ART)

Director General, Air Services, 
Department of Transport,
No. 3 Temporary Building, 
Ottawa, Ontario,

: APR

I# This office has received a letter from Mr, 
Michael Gordy advising that the marginally noted 
aircraft had been purchased by him from the previous 
owners and that the engine and fuselage had been 
destroyed and the remaining components were sold to 
the Toronto Glider Club for spare parts,

2, The Certificates of Airworthiness and Regis­
tration have been cancelled and are retained on 
our regional file. It is recommended that this 
aircraft be deleted from the Canadian Civil Aircraft 
Register.

•irector, Air Services 
Toronto.
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